STUDENTS TAKE PART
INHOWARD EXCHANGE

Eleven Bucknell students will
travel to Howard University this
weekend as part of the Exchange
program started two weeks ago
whehn six Howard students visited
Bucknell.

BU students planning to attend
are: Bob Ackerman, Carol Davies,
Kathy Doyle, Giadys Freund, Marty
Heine, Bill Johnson, Bunny Lavery,
John LeRoy, Hank Lyas, Joan Stud-
zinski and Phoebe Warner.

The Howard students who came
to Bucknell attended, an informal
party at Hulley House on Friday
night. They went to class with their |
hosts on Saturday morning and at-
tended a conference in, Cowan dur-
ing the afternoon. Saturday night
they attended the music festival.

The program was sponsored by
the Christian Association. Carol
Davies was student chairman and
Dean Carhart was faculty advisor.
Also on the executive committee
were: Reverend Thomas McCrae,
Dr. Cyrus Ijiarraker, and Dr. and
Mrs. Jerome Richfield:

Howard Exchange Plan; -
Starts Tomorrow Night

Six students; three men and three
women, from Howard University in
Washington, D. C., will be on cam-
pus this weekend." This is the first
of two exchange weekends between
the two schools and it is sponsored
by the Christian Association. Sign-
ups may be made through Caroll
Davies, Sixth St. House.

The program includes swimming |
Friday mnight, lunch and discussion
at Cowan on Saturday, and the
musical program Saturday night.|
Students are urged to participate. |

As a follow-up of the weekend,
Bucknell students will journey to
Howard, March 23-24.




